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Welcome to the Extreme Cowboy Association   

We are excited about 2017 and the many fun filled and exciting
Extreme Cowboy Racing events that are on the schedule. 
The formation of EXCA has been an thrilling and challenging adventure!
Many people have worked tirelessly to create an association that you
will be proud to tell your friends about.
 
This is the latest issue of your monthly newsletter, The Brave Horse.
 
You will receive it each month electronically around the middle of the
month.  The Brave Horse will be full of interesting stories, EXCA event
results, point standings, human interest stories about EXCA members
and Tips and Tales from our founder, Craig Cameron.  We encourage
you to communicate your suggestions for stories and ideas that will
make The Brave Horse fun, better and more informative.  The Brave
Horse: the best newsletter in the equine world.
 
Please forward your ideas and suggestions to Frank Turben at
webmaster@extremecowboyassociation.com
  

Equestrian Youth Foundation - Scholarship Fund

$1000.00 to be awarded at the EXCA World
Championship.  Deadline approaching soon!

Application
The Equestrian Youth Foundation was founded on the belief that any motivated individual, in the
equestrian industry, should have the opportunity to further his or her education. By removing some of
the financial burdens associated with going to, surviving in, and graduating from college, the
Equestrian Youth Foundation plays an instrumental role in increasing college access and success for
many motivated equestrian young adults.

The Equestrian Youth Foundation provides educational scholarships for equestrian youth. These are
paid directly to the educational institution, for students who qualify, from admission to graduation.
The scholarship can be used to cover tuition expenses and related supplemental educational expenses
such as books, lab fees, travel and costs of living.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001evXRWz1G7nzpoGrDLGDK6TuzJfs3ceHg_W1M6YGajhLefOUBUYwAiJvmSlKKS5Q8g9_13F5Q6Ce7tAWXAkH31RS4y3sIhdId2yCZLGUiLGFo2Td_yk11M_ixBv0U-SEP0u-V4gOSnVPlqqAdfXeY3QaV7Yrh82PTTWUxq4b_dVT4U0lqWa8LJURzwdnAynuo&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001evXRWz1G7nzpoGrDLGDK6TuzJfs3ceHg_W1M6YGajhLefOUBUYwAiAfOiPS2OtA4NXVQVgfhmWCf6cjkVsJp9blJ6WERkGwOPsR2mqMm2kX7Uj_llS8qhXc5VInVQ4BpaP33gHE0FBC-IDl5NQqHofxDxOfd0dE3gfq-3vlFybReur7OYPYxl9q2D-dDW03ntul4pG9X8jGhU9dbXYzcUQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001evXRWz1G7nzpoGrDLGDK6TuzJfs3ceHg_W1M6YGajhLefOUBUYwAiAfOiPS2OtA4ttTwbDRPz5NvB4B510Xc-WchY42qwEwWSpRMSV1QGft3ppUNUslLxUxiEumsj6k6fJIt7hkoc-xJeookCh2rR9RpeaHKgZ5vKduPDeWHF06ymGbB7AW1MFpjDBpzuh5gTEpeyKcBVDUkIRhSlML6_Q==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001evXRWz1G7nzpoGrDLGDK6TuzJfs3ceHg_W1M6YGajhLefOUBUYwAiMw-I1hdxk6IQqC_HovW89O3kAVVpySJIroHCk7GEYksnoYuwJg2nIO4XhWxRd670QFEw_9AECRQusA9LdFmS1D4uYlScDoGEzkIM2SL3oNQc5-Jmj6odow=&c=&ch=
mailto:webmaster@extremecowboyassociation.com
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001evXRWz1G7nzpoGrDLGDK6TuzJfs3ceHg_W1M6YGajhLefOUBUYwAiFYj2J5XLLyw18x6jPiaQbeCb8dklOtrZFlCPt0daCa7PEdVvaiz0qfaEG8hCtsx4kk_JP22dNivPru_3N88lmOKnXMyUt1FEHjGddOeMCYX63IGWFkhjXdTKEe19i3cojquGc5g4cjJHZniCJnNBGKHifIzkXqBq0CA6geLekBXBzi9JbZifzsRAC7VFeGouKx7tKOVmuqN&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001evXRWz1G7nzpoGrDLGDK6TuzJfs3ceHg_W1M6YGajhLefOUBUYwAiAWeMjz-_HL37Zr4QtlKPP7PJR7rl7fNIjPOGkD6sBQMyUUWqQjGkdgxQwZ0OnXqA6TRkOD81bXWNDXypoPmqayAbAfqek77niQmm7GE1-GcOhem-q2WPb23sCiypfPxqrS1uilqaIc-&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001evXRWz1G7nzpoGrDLGDK6TuzJfs3ceHg_W1M6YGajhLefOUBUYwAiAWeMjz-_HL37Zr4QtlKPP7PJR7rl7fNIjPOGkD6sBQMyUUWqQjGkdgxQwZ0OnXqA6TRkOD81bXWNDXypoPmqayAbAfqek77niQmm7GE1-GcOhem-q2WPb23sCiypfPxqrS1uilqaIc-&c=&ch=


 

 

Join Our List

With the belief in increasing college access and success, 100% of all donations to the Equestrian Youth
Foundation will go directly to the student or students receiving the scholarship funds. All donations to
the Foundation will be fully tax-deductible.

"It's time to start making a difference. Not just with our horses, but with the people who
are passionate about them. We need to invest in the future of Horsemanship and that
starts here, with the Equestrian Youth Foundation".

                -Craig Cameron and Ride Smart Horsemanship.
Make a Tax Deductible Donation
 

EXCA Hall of Fame

Please be sure to submit your ideas for the EXCA Hall of Fame and the EXCA Horse Hall of Fame.
Scroll to the bottom of this page to fill out your nomination: 
https://extremecowboyassociation.com/member-update.htm
 

Futurity Entry

Deadline August 1st
Be sure to get your Futurity entries in. Here is the link:
https://extremecowboyassociation.com/pdf/Futurity_Horse_Nomination.pdf

 

Futurity Horse Sale 

EXCA World Championship Horse Sale
There will be a Futurity Horse Sale Saturday, November 4th, 2017 following the last class run at the
Circle T Resort.   Application
 

              This Newsletter Provided  by the Extreme Cowboy Association for it's members.
  
             
EXCA
PO Box 50
Bluff Dale TX 
76433
                         

Join EXCA

http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1104694077719
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001evXRWz1G7nzpoGrDLGDK6TuzJfs3ceHg_W1M6YGajhLefOUBUYwAiAWeMjz-_HL3o2D8iar8GpwKMdFUwB8A1DSg8ov4_g5lm9vFveAuziDAkRPobSpP9DoVe6qs0K5U3_VlFzdlVOUAPJ7_Hz2M8-naJvCMcivqRZubTLT24Q-_0cfFBY1b1JRe966BaaKAZvH1Xt-f5uw=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001evXRWz1G7nzpoGrDLGDK6TuzJfs3ceHg_W1M6YGajhLefOUBUYwAiKKBJp35CcNRCo9cKMtO5jeg0ONX4GzYyewsyllDrD7Waa0E9PpjVZSuho7SEE7PFdh9_GR8QAXZXJR23p_cLcNHvadOqPOe1ubnUKoo05y1m1NMDI4mDh6GhP5b4Mu6ucDm9_6ljxINJCbYLrI9TeAxCCEptrKoDQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001evXRWz1G7nzpoGrDLGDK6TuzJfs3ceHg_W1M6YGajhLefOUBUYwAiKKBJp35CcNREW6OeiWD-4madV9IlLte-21HcRYsL8qRY1J24rJ-aBAUIvgo7Eklyl0Ff16WqRN174P643c11PxVu90g9hgL21nrMY1zSRgDTWv1l7_Qiyshloz5XPR6fDgCwv01khgbCAf1W5bz7c7w6ItuVXZhtyRJbDOnqac2g52Po4tp4Es=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001evXRWz1G7nzpoGrDLGDK6TuzJfs3ceHg_W1M6YGajhLefOUBUYwAiKKBJp35CcNR9hrSA-PFQDVtWSVAVOF1W-yVHhn1c-Dk_-KD_hsUt2N7230g5NanWscIxv5wuH7rp1lCdKY20Uoz3FvcfVSbYjRC3mpaUM3Y9B1I7INh_01eJVNoFA0n9nSV8CXF5-MYefTadSm6RY2mg_g3QU2jPZwyILK4dy0C9bx1tjztD5Qsw4Xl2BAMrA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001evXRWz1G7nzpoGrDLGDK6TuzJfs3ceHg_W1M6YGajhLefOUBUYwAiEVpjHBL13mzEJkvxa_S2rCDv17r_GVFFrGKsz3PnpADb6KJq4uYLv6kOjbq3Y4ZA8PdPWFM11ImzHzpdDfERWwhq8OrLON2y42WAV168Hr_OhDYK60YoO3ot8k4lusNfzabtTIkD4GsAMJ6cHFSTps=&c=&ch=
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